
From: Paul Barton
To: rules
Subject: Plan 10 submission
Date: Wednesday, 27 April 2016 7:14:39 p.m.

Dear Sir/ Madan I tied to send this form outlook on my pc before 4 pm but there is
some problem and i have been tiring to fix it since with no luck so I am trying to send
this from Yahoo mail instead. I hope you can please accept this submission as it was
originally sent on time but that failed.

I am an individual submitter and wish to be heard as an individual in person.
Name Paul Barton 121 Te Manu Rd R D 2 Rotorua
Phone 0274393910 etc see below.
 
I have lived at this address for 30 years
I own 4.5 ha of  land and am putting this submission in on behalf of all land owners and
sensible future planning and condition for the region.
 
I wish to be herd in support of this submission
ISSUES
Currently the rules and condition are defective and inappropriate because
 

1. The science on Lake Rotorua and the Nitrogen and Phosphorus budgets and extrapolation
of them is not sound and associated N and P loading to maintain water Quality are there
for not sound.

2. To condition farmers on stocking based upon stocking units for nitrogen is non
sustainable as blue green algae will fix nitrogen with the background levels of Phosphorus
if nitrogen level fall in incoming water.

3. The conditions should be Phosphorus limiting and soil management based not stocking or
Nitrogen based.

4. As catfish are now in Lake Rotoiti and will for sure get into Rotorua and scientists tell us
such fish would significantly degrade water quality the current water quality gaols are not
achievable and are not going to be influenced by farming practices as much as cat fish
activities over the long term.

 Your sincerely

Paul Barton
P O Box 1753 Rotorua 3040
Phone 0274393910
email yogapaulb@xtra.co.nz
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From: rules
To: "Paul Barton"
Subject: RE: Plan 10 submission
Date: Wednesday, 4 May 2016 4:20:00 p.m.

Good afternoon Paul. Thank you for your email.
 
This is to confirm that the Bay of Plenty Regional Council received your submission on Proposed
Plan Change 10 on 27 April. Your submission was received after the closing date of the
submission period (4.00pm, 27 April 2016), however the Water Policy Manager, under
delegated authority, has decided to accept your submission pursuant to section 37A(1) of the
Resource Management Act. It has been noted that you wish to be heard in support of your
submission.

Under Clause 7(1) of Schedule 1 of the Resource Management Act 1991, staff will prepare a
summary of all submissions and publicly notify its availability. A copy of the public notice will be
sent to you. Any person (including you) will then have the opportunity to make a further
submission in support of, or in opposition to, any of the original submissions.

If any change is required to your contact details, please let me know.

Regards
Sue
 
Sue Simpson | Planning Coordinator | Bay of Plenty Regional Council | Tauranga, New Zealand |
Ph: 0800 884 881 Ext. 8318 | Web: www.boprc.govt.nz
Please consider the environment before printing this email
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